
School Board Meeting:      February 23, 2009 

  
Subject:         Budget Reductions  

         - Community Education 

      

Presenter:        Kim Carlson   

 

 

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: Report only 
 

 

 

DESCRIPTION: 

 
The City Of Buffalo gave notice of a $50,000 reduction to the Community Education/ City Of 
Buffalo Recreation department. 
 
Discussions have lead to elimination of the Summer Beach program as well as the SPARK 
program in Buffalo. There will be further discussion with the Community Education Advisory 
Board and staff on the remaining reductions and how that will affect staffing and programs. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

ATTACHMENT(S): None 

 

 

 

 


